
Happy Valentine’s 
Day

Please Join  Us 
Flotilla 6-4 of The United States Coast Guard Auxiliary


would like to invite you to join us for an evening of: 

great food, music and fellowship.


Please feel free to bring a significant other, children and 
friends with you.

When: February 13, 2018  at 17:30 

Where: A transformed Station Monterey


Please Sign-up!


